City Attorney's Communication #2018-1033
July 19, 2018

TO: Tammy Good, P.M.P., Project Manager III
FROM: Mark E. Berman, City Attorney

RE: Resolution — Work Authorization No. 4 for Hurricane Hardening and Construction
Administration Services for the Water Treatment Plant Sludge Dewatering Building

As requested in your memorandum of July 18, 2018, Engineering Memorandum No. 18-72, I have
prepared and attached the following form of Resolution:

A RESOLUTION OF THE CITY COMMISSION OF THE CITY OF
POMPANO BEACH, FLORIDA, APPROVING AND
AUTHORIZING THE PROPER CITY OFFICIALS TO EXECUTE
WORK AUTHORIZATION NO. 4 IN THE AMOUNT OF
$102,900.00 PURSUANT TO THE CONTRACT FOR
CONSULTING/PROFESSIONAL SERVICES BETWEEN THE
CITY OF POMPANO BEACH AND TETRA TECH, INC. FOR
HURRICANE HARDENING AND CONSTRUCTION
ADMINISTRATION SERVICES FOR THE WATER TREATMENT
PLANT SLUDGE DEWATERING BUILDING; PROVIDING AN
EFFECTIVE DATE.

The resolution may be submitted to the City Commission once you have received the properly
executed Work Authorization from Tetra Tech, Inc.
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